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The 14th National Nonpoint Source (NPS) Monitoring Workshop: 
Measuring Project and Program Effectiveness, will be held September  
24-28, 2006 in Minneapolis, Minnesota.  This workshop will once  
again bring together land managers and water quality specialists to  
share information on the effectiveness of best management practices 
in improving water quality, effective monitoring techniques, and 
statistical analysis of watershed data.  The workshop will focus on 
the successes of Section 319 National Monitoring Program projects 
and other innovative projects from throughout the United States. 
 
Workshop Sponsors:  United States Environmental Protection Agency 
        Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
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